
Park Street After School Opportunities 
 
 

 
December 13, 2016 

 

Park Street is pleased to partner with Science East in offering an enriched afterschool 

opportunity called “Creating with Code.”  Designing with code and creating games and 

animations are just some of the activities students will explore in their pursuit of learning 

about Science, Technology, Engineering, and Math (STEM) during this after school 

program. When young students engage in STEM they gain the confidence to investigate their 

world, understand challenges, and design solutions. 

The purpose of this program is to give students, with any skill level, the opportunity to discover 

coding as a tool that they can use to solve problems and produce results. No experience 

necessary.  

Science East is the most active public science and technology educational organization in New 

Brunswick. Science East is a registered charity that works both inside and outside of the school 

system to reach students, teachers, families, businesses and communities in every region of the 

province. We provide quality, inquiry-based learning for students, meaningful and engaging 

workshops for teachers and professionals, as well as fun and educational activities for the public. 

Our mission is to inspire and inform through hands-on science experiences. 

 

The club will run each Monday on the following dates:  Jan. 23rd, Jan 30th, Feb 6 and Feb 13
th

 

from 3:15 – 4:15. 

 

Due to the nature of the activities, the organizers are currently only opening the after school club 

to 12 students.  We will collect application forms until December 22, at which time we will do a 

lottery draw for participants if there is great interest. 

 

If your child is interested in participating in this club “Creating with Code”, beginning on 

Monday, January 23, please complete the form below and return it to the office no later than, 

Thursday, December 22. 

 

 

 

I give my child ____________________________ in ____________________ class to 

participate in the enriched afterschool Creating with Code opportunity from 3:15 – 4:15 at Park 

Street School beginning for 4 weeks on January 23, 2016. 

 

Parent signature: _______________________________________________________________ 

 

Contact number: ________________________________________________________________ 

 

Email address: _________________________________________________________________ 


